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Dear Prospective Teams,  
 

On January 27th, 2018, the Hispano Chamber of Commerce of Valencia County is 

having its 18th Annual Matanza at Eagle Park in Belen. We are extremely proud of this 

event, and hope you will  join us in supporting your community. We would like to once 

again invite you to organize a team for this important event. 

 

  Entry fee for each team is $550.00 which will include: 
 

• 25 Tickets per team to the Matanza  

• Whole Carcass Hog 

• Extra Pre-cut Meat 

• 5 Gallons of Red Chile 

• Potatoes cut and peeled 

• Tortillas 

• Plates, napkins, utensils 

• Firewood and water 

• Parking for team Members at Eagle Park (limited to three Vehicles) 

• 25' x 10' tent 

• Bleach, thermometers, test strips and white board 

• 5 Event t-shirts or aprons 

• Recognition at the Matanza 

• Team Name listed in Matanza Guide 
 

Thank you for your consideration in participating as a Team. Teams must have 

signed up by January 13 th, and be paid in full by January 20 th, 2018. The Team 

Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 17th, 2018 at the Los Lunas School 

Board Room at 6pm. More details on the Team Meeting will follow. We look forward 

to having you join us for this event.  Please fill out the attached form. 

 

Sincerely,  

Antonio Sedillo, 505-410-1296, asedillo@llschools.net 

Fernando Sisneros, 505-463-1997, fernando@sisnerosbros.com 

Teams 

Needed 
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